
 

Gertrude C. Ford Center for the Performing Arts 
 

 

Holiday Village 
 

December 6-17, 2024 
 

 

Enjoy the magic of the Ford Center’s Holiday Village featuring the Gingerbread Village! Also, in the 
Village we will again have the Miniature Christmas Village display, holiday-themed Lego houses, and a 
display of holiday traditions from around the world. There will also be a visit from Santa and a 
scheduled story time with Mrs. Claus.  
 

The Village is free and open to the public. The Holiday Village supports local food banks. Visitors to 
the Village are encouraged to bring non-perishable food items to donate. 

 

Bring Your Class or Group!  
The Holiday Village is open for group visits December 8-13 & 16-17, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Email Kate 
Meacham at kmeacham@olemiss.edu or call 662-915-6502 to schedule a visit for your group. 

 
 

 

Schedule 
Fri Dec 6 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Sat Dec 7 
9:00 am– 1:00 pm 

10:30 a.m. 
Village Open to the Public 
Story Time with Mrs. Claus 

Sun Dec 8 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Mon Dec 9 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Tue Dec 10 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Wed Dec 11 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Thu Dec 12 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Fri Dec 13 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Sat Dec 14 
12:00 – 5:00 pm 
1:00 – 4:00 pm 

Village Open to the Public 
Santa in the Village (Bring your own camera.) 

Sun Dec 15 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Mon Dec 16 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 

Tue Dec 17 1:00 pm – 5:00 pm Village Open to the Public 
 
 
  


